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LOCAL POSTAL 
CUSTOMER 

YOU ARE INVITED!  
WE WELCOME EVERYONE IN OUR EMPIRE COMMUNITY  

TO COME TO THE CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION; 

SATURDAY DECEMBER 10TH, 2022 AT TOWN HALL. 

WE HAVE SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE!!! 

Share your creativity by entering your 
original artwork in a contest to be 
featured next year for Christmas.  

 

Enter by January 31st 2023 so we can 
incorporate the winning design in next 

year’s Christmas Campaign!  
 

To enter, email 
Clerk@EmpireColorado.us for details. 

 
NEXT YEAR THIS COULD BE YOU! 

This years featured artist is 
Wesli Phillips from 2017. 

4-5 pm - Caroling at Theobald Park Firepit next to Town Hall. If it is too cold, the Caroling will move inside to 
Guanella Brewery. Songs will be led by Beth Hennessy, Kyla Rowan, & Jaymee Daniels. 

5-8 pm - Potluck in Town Hall upstairs and Guanella Brewery on the ground level. Turkey & Ham provided by 
the Town, please bring a side dish or dessert to share. Two complimentary drinks per adult provided by the 
Town and served in Guanella Brewery. Must get Ɵckets from Town Staff for drinks. 

6 pm - GiŌs for kiddos and photos with Santa and the Empire Police Department in Town Hall. 

7 pm  - Door prizes: the Town purchased the door prizes from our local businesses. Prizes will be given to the 
community at the celebraƟon.  

Please RSVP by Friday December 9th to receive a giŌ. GiŌs are only for Empire kiddos 18 years and under. 
Drop off RSVPs in Town Hall door slot, email Clerk@EmpireColorado.us, or call Town Hall at 303-569-2978. 

SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE!!! 



* MUST RETURN BY DECEMBER 9TH IF YOU WISH TO HAVE A GIFT FOR YOUR CHILD AT THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION * 
Please drop in the “gold door slot” at Town Hall, email Clerk@EmpireColorado.us, or call 303-569-2978 

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________________________ AGE: _________________  

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________________________ AGE: _________________  

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________________________ AGE: _________________  

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________________________ AGE: _________________  

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________________________ AGE: _________________  

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________________________ AGE: _________________  

YES! WE WILL BE AT THE ANNUAL EMPIRE CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION! 

YOUR NAME: ______________________________________________ PHONE NUMBER: ______________________________ 

PHYSICAL ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please follow the Town of Empire on Facebook for  

the latest updates, or visit our website 
www.TownOfEmpire.Colorado.Gov . All Town Events and 
news will be posted there, along with flyers posted on the 

front door of Town Hall, and the Post Office Bulletin Board. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS EMPIRE! 

Other Christmas News: 
Every year the Town purchases wreaths for all of our Veteran’s graves at the 
Empire Cemetery through “Wreath’s Across America” and the Clear Creek  

Veterans Coalition. You can donate directly through those organizations, or 
you can donate to the Town and designate your gift to the Cemetery Wreaths. 
You can also donate to the Christmas fund to help us spread the cheer to the 

entire community. Please contact the Clerk for details. 


